Dear Families,

We are excited to invite you and your child to take part in
the Sea of Fish Challenge as part of our NAIDOC Week
celebrations (from 6th to 13th July). This creative initiati
honours Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander culture
encourages us all to come together in a spirit of uni
respect, and storytelling.

What is the Sea of Fish Challenge?

The challenge invites you to crea

template given) with any matg @ ,

or natural or recycled items.
together to form a be
and cultural pride.

How You Can

28/06/25|so we can add it

e a short message to go with your fish.

2'can’t wait to see your beautiful creations and celebrate
NAIDOC Week together. Thank you for helping us make our
Sea of Fish ripple with meaning and connection.

Ms Lorina
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